
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

Dear	Parents/Guardians,		 	 	 	 	 	 	 21st	April	2016	
	
	

Year	5	visit	to	The	British	Museum	
	

	
To	support	and	enhance	the	Year	5	work	on	this	term’s	Anglo-Saxon	topic,	a	visit	has	been	arranged	
to	the	British	Museum	on	Friday	13th	May	2016.	
	
We	will	be	travelling	by	public	transport	and	entry	to	the	museum	is	free.		We	will	be	spending	our	
time	there	to	explore	the	Anglo-Saxon	gallery	and	in	particular,	the	Sutton	Hoo	ship	burial.		We	plan	
to	be	back	at	school	by	the	end	of	the	school	day.	
	
If	you	are	available	to	help	on	the	day,	please	confirm	in	writing	by	Tuesday	3rd	May	so	that	groups	
can	be	organised.		
	
The	children	will	need	a	packed	lunch,	preferably	in	a	disposable	bag,	a	drink	(not	fizzy	&	no	glass	
bottles),	school	uniform	and	a	raincoat	if	the	weather	is	poor.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
	
	
Mr	S.	Cobbold	
Year	5	Class	Teacher	
	
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….	

	
Y5	Visit	to	British	Museum	–	13th	May	2016	

	 	
	
Child’s	Name:	……………………………………………………………………………………………		 Year	5	
 
I	am	/	am	not	available	to	help	on	Tuesday	13th	May.	
	
	
Signed:	…………………………………………………………………………………	Parent/Guardian	

	


